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The existing stadium should be renovated. The cost benefit analysis is severely lacking. I 
attended the "community consultation" and was appalled at how cursory it was. I left my 
contact details but there has been not follow up. The exercise has been cynically 
managed to isolate the contentious provision of unsustainable private transport into a 
separate project. This project will also threaten surrounding open parkland which is the 
most valuable asset in the area and the one for which this proposal has no regard.This 
government should reappraise its reckless disregard of community concerns with its 
rushed planning processes. 


